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My family of 4 have lived in Oregon for over 25 years and have been thankful for 

mail-in voting all this time. Easy, now trackable, it’s made voting hassle and stress 

free. I cannot imagine going back to the drudgery of in-person voting, fraught with 

possible self-inflicted mistakes and erroneous votes. As a delivery driver for UPS, 

needing to be at a physical polling location before 8:00pm is very scary, as my 

workload is not known until I arrive each day. I could very well not be able to arrive at 

the poll until after closing time.  

I am currently free to drop off or mail in my ballot days or weeks in advance, or, on 

Election day, if the decision(s) require it. If it ain’t broke, why fix it? 

Thank you for your consideration, 

William A. Sleeper 


